From: Nick Panayiotou [mailto:nickpan@talktalk.net] 
Sent: 12 March 2013 13:35
To: Planning
Cc: simon@koupparis.com
Subject: 2013/0950/INVALID - 49 Rochester Road- Additional Information
With regard to the council’s policy regarding the change of use from commercial to residential, we would clarify that the premises  at upper ground floor have been utilised as dental surgery and that the continued use as such is proving difficult in terms of finding a new Dentist to operate from the premises. The owner will continue to market the dental surgery at Upper Ground Floor level although he will prefer to have the option of converting the space to a residential unit in the event of not being successful in finding a new tenant. In our opinion it makes more sense to convert the unit to a residential use as the rest of the building consists of residential accommodation. Also we would point out that the previous Dental Surgeon was the Freehold Owner and this was a manageable arrangement whereas a new tenant will be more problematic. 
Kind Regards

Nick Panayiotou

For and on Behalf of Koupparis Associates

